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Casey FILICE <casey.filice@multco.us> Thu, Dec 19, 2013 at 9:09 AM
To: #COS <cos@multco.us>

Marissa Madrigal,

My name is Adam Shick, and | am writing you today in support of Dr. James Woods’ appointment to House
District 45. | am a currently living in Portland, Oregon and work as a resource and environmental economist in the
Energy Efficiency Industry. | strongly believe that House District 45 and the State of Oregon would benefit greatly
from Dr. Wood’s expertise, diligence, and commitment to improving our community. Dr. Woods served as a
mentor and a major source of inspiration during my graduate education at Portland State University, and has
since reached out to me on several occasions regarding a program for connecting graduating students to real
world experiences in the energy efficiency industry. This is just one example of the many activities and efforts
that Dr. Woods woluntarily takes on outside of his normal teaching responsibilities for the sole purpose of helping
his students and the community to achieve a better future. His work ethic and deep commitment to public
senice hawe inspired every wolunteer and professional development activity that I've taken on since graduating
from Portland State University. | sincerely hope that you and your fellow Multnomah County Commissioners
choose to appoint Dr. Woods to House District 45, and have no doubt that he will serve the community with
unwavering dedication if appointed.

Sincerely,

Adam Shick

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: cameron mulder <cameron.mulder@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Dec 18, 2013 at 12:06 PM

Subject: James Woods for HD 45

To: mult.chair@multco.us

| am writing you in support of James Woods for appointment to House District 45’s
open seat.

| have worked with James Woods at Portland state for several years now and
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have always been very impressed with not only how knowledgeable he is on a
variety of topics but also his work ethic and general enthusiasm for anything he is
working on.

| think he would be a great addition to the Oregon House and would represent the
district well.
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